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Allison, Rick

From: JKajiwara@nobleenergyinc.com
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 10:34 AM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: RE: Garcia USX AB35-10D Tank (Doc 400123886)

Rick, 
 
Noble agrees with your changes for #1 and #3. 
 
Regarding #2--Per our field personal:  
"The water well mentioned below does exist. The reason why it was not on the Location Drawing is because it is on 
another surface owners property that we did not have permission to cross to survey.  Please ask the COGCC on how we 
can handle this situation." 
 
Rick, please let me know how to continue. 
 
Thanks 
Jan 
 
 
 
 
 
From:        "Allison, Rick" <Rick.Allison@state.co.us> 
To:        <JKajiwara@nobleenergyinc.com> 
Date:        03/08/2011 08:13 AM 
Subject:        RE: Garcia USX AB35-10D Tank (Doc 400123886) 

 
 
 
Jan, 
  
The COGCC has reviewed the attachments you sent for the GARCIA USX AB35-10D TANK Form 2A oil and gas location assessment in 

the NESE Sec35 T7N R64W, Weld County, and has attached the following the Form 2A: 
  
Location Pictures 
Hydrology Map 
Access Road Map 
NRCS Map Unit Descriptions 
BMPs 
  
After reviewing the Form 2A and the attachments, COGCC requests the following changes or clarifications for the Form 2A: 
  
1)      New / Amended Location: As we previously discussed, this assessment should be for a new location.  Please approve me 

changing the Form 2A from “Amend Location” to “New Location” 
2)      Location Drawing: Was Noble able to field verify the presence of the water well with permit number 78360?  It is not shown on 

the Location Drawing.  If the Location Drawing needs revised with the water well, please do so and I will attach the revised Location 

Drawing to the Form 2A.  Or, please verify that the water well is located beyond the 400 foot buffer from the disturbance.  In that 

case, I will attach the Location Drawing that you have already provided. 
3)      Water Resources: The location is within 1/8 mile of a domestic well, and therefore is a sensitive area.  Please approve me 

changing the Sensitive Area Designation from No to Yes. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Form 2A. 
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Regards, 
  
Rick Allison, P.G. 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
303-894-2100 ext 5102 
  
  
  
  
  
From: JKajiwara@nobleenergyinc.com [mailto:JKajiwara@nobleenergyinc.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 07, 2011 12:18 PM 

To: Allison, Rick 

Subject: Garcia USX AB35-10D Tank 
  
Rick 
 
I think I have sent you everything.  Please let me know if I have forgotten anything. 
 
Thanks so much 
Jan 
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its 
attachments from your system. 
 
 
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its 
attachments from your system. 
 


